
To Whom it May Concern,
We wish to support the above DA for additional 
outdoor seating lodged by Hugo’s Manly Wharf.
This harbourside location is the perfect spot
for outdoor dining which is preferred by the
majority of customers. Hugo’s has become
a Manly icon since its opening some 12 years
ago. Not only does the owner Dave Evans 
oversee a magnificent establishment he also
is a significant financial contributor to our
local community. As a former Mayor of Manly
I am fully aware of his unstinting generosity
to dozens of local organisations.

Kind regards,
Jean Hay AM
Hon David Hay MBE

2/57 Lauderdale Ave,
Fairlight 2094
0408 249 499
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